
  

      

     Memo No.: 19/NOTICE/PL/2022                                                                                 Date: 1 May 2022  

  

NOTICE  
 

College will remain closed on 2nd, 3rd and 4th May, 2022 on account  

of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                       
DR. SRABANTI BHATTACHARYA  

                 Principal      


